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JDF Explorations Inc. here-by notes that it is re-filing its Q1 MDA due to an error in the 

oringal filing 

 

 

The MD&A was revised to replace the last line in the table in Section 6 FINANCIAL 

RESULTS. The table was intended to show the “Results for each of the last eight quarters” but 

the last line was corrupted in the original submission and did not tie into the financial statements 

or related information in the MD&A itself. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Derick Sinclair at 604-924-8000. 

 

 


